
 

 
 
 
 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 
 

 
 
On August 15th, 2016 at 6:15pm, the Ingersoll House Preservation Committee will meet 
to discuss options for the preservation of the Ingersoll House (627 Church Street). The 
Committee meeting will be held at Beloit City Hall, 100 State Street, in the Economic 
Development Conference Room on the 4th Floor.  A quorum may be present, but no City 
business will be acted on at this meeting. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
          Alex Morganroth 
 
 
 
 
Dated: August 9, 2016 
Alex Morganroth 
Planner 
www.beloitwi.gov 
 
 
** Please note that, upon reasonable notice, at least 24 hours in advance, efforts will be made to accommodate the 
needs of disabled individuals through appropriate aids and services.  For additional information to request this 
service, please contact the City Clerks Office at 364-6680, 100 State Street, Beloit WI  53511. 
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